
***GOVERNOR’S EXECUTIVE ORDER N-25-20*** 

** RE: CORONAVIRUS COVID-19** 
 

THE MARCH 17, 2020 CITY COUNCIL MEETING WILL BE 

CONDUCTED PURSUANT TO THE PROVISIONS OF THE 

GOVERNOR’S EXECUTIVE ORDER WHICH SUSPENDS CERTAIN 

REQUIREMENTS OF THE RALPH M BROWN ACT. 

 

RESIDENTS ARE STRONGLY ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE 

REMOTELY VIA SPECTRUM CHANNEL 3 AND LIVESTREAMING 

ON YOUTUBE.  

 

FOR THE MARCH 17, 2020 MEETING ONLY, IF YOU WOULD LIKE 

TO SUBMIT WRITTEN PUBLIC COMMUNICATION, EMAIL 

ALLCITYCLERKS@elsegundo.org . PLEASE LIMIT THE 

COMMUNICATION TO NO MORE THAN 50 WORDS AND 

SUBMIT BY TUESDAY, MARCH 17 NO LATER THAN 5:30 PM. 

DEPENDING ON THE VOLUME OF COMMUNICATIONS, THE 

EMAILS WILL BE READ TO COUNCIL DURING PUBLIC 

COMMUNICATIONS AND ARE SUBJECT TO DISCLOSURE UNDER 

THE PUBLIC RECORDS ACT. 
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